Meeting was called to order at 6:35p.m.
Pledges were said.
Members present were Megan Vrbka, Jessica Dybdal, Jon Dybdal, Chad Philips, Cori Stava, Jon Eberspacher, Kristi Ideus, Allyson Krohe, and Elise Johnson.
Staff members present were Ann Dobesh, Cindy Wolverton, and Natalie Lord.
Members absent were Alyssa Josoff, Ember Penas, and Haley Blecha. 
Jon moved to approve the minutes from the previous meeting, Chad seconded. Motion passed.
Several updates were needed to be made to the budget report and needed to be checked for unknown expenses listed.
Kristi moved to fulfill Nolan Eickhoffs request for funds, Megan seconded. Motion passed.
Jon moved to approve the bills, Jessica seconded. Motion passed.
Survey results from fair were reviewed. Only six responses had been recorded. Requests were for dates of fair to be changed and other schedule changes to be made.
Electing new council members was discussed and several options for nominations were made.
Adult award nominations were discussed and several nominations were made.
Youth Award Judging will be held on October 8th.
Achievement party will be held on November 3rd at 12:30.  Sparetime lounge will cater lunch, a work schedule sign up will be sent via google doc,
4-H Best Practices was discussed, Ann set up committees to begin reviewing grievance and constitution.
Discussion about enrollment fee per family.  This money could cover cost of 4-H’er insurance and volunteer screening.   $5 to $8 possible fee.  Volunteer screening is being mandated from State 4-H.
Treasure audit should be done.  Possibly find a volunteer or someone that would be willing to do it.  Investigate what the cost of an audit will be.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Discussion regarding a champion halter horse not being stalled at the fair.  Recommendations were discussed about if they would receive their $150 award since they did not stall the horse.  There was no communication between the family and superintendent or 4-H staff.
Jon Dybdal motioned to adjourn the meeting, Jessica Dybdal second.
Next meeting will be November 4, 6:30 pm at the extension office.





